
Candlelit peace vigil 
 

On Monday, 4 August 2014, to 

mark the 100th anniversary of 

the start of World War One 

“the war to end all wars” 
 

• to remember all the casualties of war 

• to remember all who resisted war  

• to call for an end to war 

• to promote peace 
 

In conjunction with peace and faith groups around the 

country and overseas who are holding vigils to mark the 

anniversary and to highlight our mutual belief that 

conflict must be resolved peacefully rather than by war 
 

Monday 4 August, 6pm - 6.30pm 
Devonport War Memorial 

cnr Victoria Street and King Edward Parade, Devonport 
 

Please bring your own candle, placards and banners 
will be available at the vigil 

 
Organised by WILPF Tamaki Makaurau and Pax Christi 

www.facebook.com/wilpfaotearoa.newzealand   
 

Honour the war dead by ending war 

~ www.ww1.org.nz ~ 


